
 

 

St. Thomas of Canterbury Catholic Primary School 

Using the Internet – Responsible Use 

 

At St. Thomas of Canterbury we use a range of interactive technologies 
to enhance and develop learning and the children are taught how to use such 
technologies effectively.  Children are taught how to use the Internet safely.  
Children are made aware of how they can keep themselves safe online.  As part 
of this, children must follow these child-friendly guidelines: 

 

1) I will ask permission before entering any website, unless my teacher 
has already approved that site. 
 

2) I know school will check computer files and will monitor the Internet 
sites I visit. 

 
 

3) I will not share any login and passwords with any other person. 
 

4) I will not send inappropriate messages or pictures to other children. 
 

 
5) I will not message, send anyone my picture or personal details, or 

arrange to meet anyone I do not know. 
 

6) I will be stopped from using the Internet, computers and Ipads if I 
deliberately break these rules. 

 

 


